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Update on Data Security 
 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
You may have seen reports of a recent data breach affecting another 
organisation. We want to reassure you that this incident does not involve 
our school, and there has been no impact on our systems or your personal 
information. 
  
We understand that news of such breaches can cause concern. Please be 
assured that we take the security of data extremely seriously. We have 
robust systems and policies in place to protect the information we hold. 
While it would not be appropriate to share the details of these measures 
publicly—since doing so could increase potential risks—we want you to 
know that safeguarding your data is a priority for us at all times. 
  
Should we ever have any concerns about your information, we will contact 
you immediately. 
  
Thank you for your continued trust and support. 
 

 

Kind Regards  

 

 
 

 

Jason Smith 
Head of Operations and Sustainability, Data Protection Officer 
 

 

 


